
AGENDA  
Laurier Elementary School PAC Meeting 
 

November 17, 2020 – 6:30pm 

(​Zoom link​ email laurier.pac@gmail.com for passcode)  

 
*** Next meeting: Tuesday January 19, 2021 @ 6:30pm  *** 

Zoom link will be sent via email 

 

 

 

1. Welcome, Land Acknowledgement and Introductions 
 
“I would like to acknowledge that we are gathered on the traditional, ancestral and 
unceded territory of the Coast Salish peoples– Sḵwx̱wú7mesh (Squamish), Stó:lō 
and Səl̓ílwətaʔ/Selilwitulh (TsleilWaututh) and xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam) 
Nations.” 

2 mins Anita Parkinson 

2. Approval of agenda 2 mins Bill Martin 

3. Approval of last meeting’s minutes (Oct 2020) 2 mins Bill Martin 

4. Principal’s Report 10 mins Armin Samiei 

5. Treasurer’s Report 5 mins Anita Parkinson 

6. Programs and events: 
● Hot lunch refunds 
● Soar T-shirts 
● Earthbites 
● Friendship List 
● Parent Education event 

15 mins Bill Martin 
Anita Parkinson 

David Shih 
 

7. Fundraising:  
● Purdy’s 
● Soar Shirts 
● Direct Appeal 
● Raffle 

10 mins Bill Martin 
David Shih 

8. Other business: 
● Updates, etc.  

  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85762456915?pwd=cnpMS1BjZlBjY1ZqTWd6aVNmeG1GQT09


DPAC parent workshops and resources 

The Vancouver District Parent Advisory Committee (DPAC) shares resources with PACs to pass on to parents. The 

DPAC suggests sharing the following info - please click the links in the PDF in your browser to open the related 

sites.  

 

Some free upcoming parent workshops through VSB, VCH and Kelty Mental Health  

·​         ​Nov 16, 19, 23rd ​– ​Challenges with School attendance webinar series 

Getting to school or managing a whole day at school can be really hard for some children and teens, 

and it can be challenging for parents and caregivers to know how best to move forward. In this 

2-part webinar series, our team of experts will talk about anxiety and related challenges that can be 

a barrier to attending school, as well as practical strategies to help things go more smoothly. These 

webinars are relevant whether your child is not getting to school at all or sometimes struggling to 

make it through the whole day.  ​More information 

·​         ​Wednesday, November 18th, 10AM ​– ​A Focus On Adolescence Workshop 

This interactive workshop for parents and caregivers is dedicated to learning how to promote 

HEART-MIND WELL-BEING in adolescents. 

·​         ​Wednesday, November 25th, 12:30PM​ – ​Supporting Children and Youth with ADHD During 

Covid-19: Challenges and Tips 

Raising a child with ADHD is challenging. With the disrupted routines and uncertainty of COVID-19, 

these challenges may be intensifying. 

  

In case you missed it, some of DPAC’s previous presentations: 

Oct 15 - ​Parents as Career and Education coaches 

Oct 22 -​ DPAC General Meeting with presentations of supporting your child’s mental health 

  

https://keltymentalhealth.ca/VSBWebinarSeries
https://keltymentalhealth.ca/event/2020/11/focus-adolescence-workshop
https://keltymentalhealth.ca/event/2020/11/supporting-children-and-youth-adhd-during-covid-19-challenges-and-tips
https://keltymentalhealth.ca/event/2020/11/supporting-children-and-youth-adhd-during-covid-19-challenges-and-tips
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1UQXNV_jW1PeQ33vB1sRWmZvju61qFjb5/view?usp=sharing
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=o-vAJkfRX-M


 

Treasurers Report for November 17, 2020 PAC Meeting 
Sir Wilfrid Laurier Elementary PAC 

  

  
  
The presented financials have three sections.  

● The first column of number is the actual values from last year.  This is now updated to show the 
mural cost of $1315.  

● The second column of numbers is the budget for this year.  
● The third section is the actuals for this year to October 31, 2020.  The different columns 

represent the different accounts that the money is held/collected in.   General is our main bank 
account, Fundraising is not currently in use.  School Held is the account held by the school and 
contains donations for which the VSB has issued tax receipts.  Gaming is the account that the BC 
Gaming Grant goes into. 



· Direct Appeal: $2,366 was donated by families converting their hot lunch credits to 
donations  THANK YOU! 

· The value of “outstanding cheques” has dropped from $18,750.10 to $10,553 as a result of 
the hot lunch credits that were refunded or donated.  

· Classroom funding $5,640 was paid from the General and School Held accounts.  Actual 
staff full time equivalent (FTE) was 18.8, slightly higher than 18.6 budgeted. 

· Online donation of $200  THANK YOU 
· Gaming Grant of $6,160 was received, slightly higher than budgeted 
· The first payment to Earthbites was made $3,225. The remainder is due Jan 1, 2021 

  
  
At this point I am making the following motion to increase the PAC Admin line item to cover the new 
cheques as well as changes to the website and other office related expenses. 
  

Motion to increase the line item PAC Admin: Office supplies and banking costs from $50 to 
$500 to cover the cost of the cheques and the website and other supplies. 

  
  
  
  
 


